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submissions as reflecting my own concerns. 

  

I have lived in Edgware for over 70 years having been born here and whilst I agree that the bus station 
could do with modernising and the Broadwalk also needs refurbishment  they form an essential part 
of my day to day life as does the parking area in the Broadwalk and as a disabled driver I could not be 
without the spaces it offers. 

  

Please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact Assessment ? 

  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs. Gail Abrahams 

 

  




